
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

  
Welcome to the North Carolina School Report Card for The Capitol Encore Academy 
(TCEA).  We respect your choice of having your student attend our school and we 
recognize the vital role we play in your student’s present and future. By sharing our 
Report Card with you we continue to be transparent about how we operate at TCEA 
and what we value at our school. 
 

The Report Card information is for the 2017-2018 school year and is available on the 
NC Report Card website at www.ncpublicschools.org/src. This report card includes 
important information about school and student performance, class sizes, school 
safety, school facilities, instructional resources and teacher quality.  There is also 
data about how schools measured against federal Annual Measurable Objectives 
(AMO) targets.  Report card data is available for surrounding school systems as well 
as the state’s education system as a whole. 

  
The numbers only tell part of the story. As you are aware, The Capitol Encore 
Academy (TCEA) is an arts integrated public charter school.  Our students are 
presented the state curriculum as well as five art courses to build their knowledge 
and global competiveness.  Our staff members meet on a weekly basis to create 
integrated learning opportunities to engage and press our students to think beyond 
the curriculum presented.  TCEA also utilizes the small classroom sizes as well as 
scheduled intervention times to create personalized learning opportunities to 
remediate areas of weakness as well as build on areas of strength.  Our school staff 
plans to reach the needs of all students by creating an individual student plans for 
each student that guides their weekly planning.   
 

We are excited about the growth we have seen at TCEA.  Our achievement score 
increased by 5% and proficiency has increased by 4% in Math. This year we met 
expected growth for our student body.  The Capitol Encore Academy is definitely on 
the right path and we know that by being intentional regarding and math instruction 
and building relationships with our students, we are poised for continued growth 
and success. 
   
We are committed to providing stakeholders with all needed information about our 
school. Well-informed parents who participate in their children’s education and 
school enhance the learning environment for students and educators alike.  At The 
Capitol Encore Academy your involvement is very important to the success of our 
school! I encourage you to review our Report Card carefully and please feel free to 
contact me directly to discuss any questions/ concerns you may have regarding the 
Report Card.  
 

Sincerely, 

Angela M. Hill 
Principal 
  
  

 


